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The workshop started at the planned time (12:00). The workshop was attended by 

representatives of the INNOVATION CENTER BANJA LUKA (ICBL) and Faculty of 

Agriculture in Banja Luka in charge of the implementation of the work package WP3, as 

well as students of the University of Banja Luka, interested in VIRAL hackathon in Banja 

Luka. 

   

The operational part of the meeting began by introducing the present students to the 

upcoming hackathon in Banja Luka. Marko Rosić (ICBL) presented informations important 

for the preparation and organization of the hackathon itself. The way of applying, the topics 

that will be the subject of work on the hackathon, the rules of participation, the prize fund 

as well as the possibility of further work on their ideas in cooperation with ICBL. Marko 

especially pointed out the possibility of translating certain ideas into real business. 
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As part of the presentation, students also saw a video that briefly shows one of the 

hackathons realized in the previous period and the atmosphere of participation. Prof. Dr. 

Miljan Cvetković emphasized the importance of participation and benefits for the 

participants (students) who can have further work and advancement in their profession. 

 

  

Nakon prezentovanja organizacije hakatona diskusiju sa studentima vodili su Marko 

Rosić (ICBL), Miljan Cvetković, Petar Nikolić i Nikolina Đekić. Studenti su bili 

zainteresovani oko načina formiranja timova, što im je pojašnjeno kao i o samom pristupu 

prijavi na hakatone i načinu odabira timova. Sve informacije kao i samu prijavu će pronaći 

na Web stranici ProjektaAfter the presentation of the hackathon organization, the discussion 

with the students was led by Marko Rosić (ICBL), Miljan Cvetković, Petar Nikolić and 

Nikolina Đekić. The students were interested in how to form teams, which was explained 

to them, as well as the approach to applying for hackathons and how teams will be selected. 

All information as well as the application itself will be found on the Project website 

(http://viralerasmus.org/ ).   

 

 

Banja Luka, 28th April  2021.  
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